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Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. J. T. Rodgers

Assistant Vice President
Quality and Environmental

~.
Departments

3201 34th Street, South
P. O. Box 14042
St... Petersburg, Florida 33733

Subj ect: DN 50-302, Control No. H01338F2 - Hydraulic Snubbers

Gentlemen-
.

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated October 18, 1976,
addressed to Mr. Dudley Thompson relating to the above subject. Your
report will be reviewed and evaluated and should we require additional
information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

We would like to advise you that a recent revision to 10 CFR 50.55(e)
specifies that reports required by this regulation be sent to the NRC
Regiona) Office with a copy to the Director of Inspection and Enforce
ment, U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, D. C. 20555.

Your cooperatio.'in this matter is appreciated.

Very truly yours,
_ _

k[ .ruw
F. J. Long, Chief
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support Branch -
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